
 
 
 
 
 

Announcement No. ___________, s. 2020 
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT  
 
FOR : HEADS OF CONSTITUTIONAL BODIES, DEPARTMENTS, 

BUREAUS AND AGENCIES OF THE NATIONAL GOVERNMENT, 
LOCAL GOVERNMENT UNITS, GOVERNMENT-OWNED OR 
CONTROLLED CORPORATIONS WITH ORIGINAL CHARTERS, 
AND STATE UNIVERSITIES AND COLLEGES 

 
SUBJECT : National Play Advocacy Week and 2020 Juvenile Justice and 

Welfare Consciousness Week 
 
In line with CSC Announcement No. 21, s. 2020 re: 2020 National Children’s 
Month Celebration, the Council for the Welfare of Children (CWC), Department of 
Social Welfare and Development (DSWD) and the National Youth Commission 
(NYC) will lead the celebration of the National Play Advocacy Week on the 3rd 
Week of November and the observance of the 2020 Juvenile Justice and Welfare 
Consciousness Week on the 4th Week of November. 
 
To promote public awareness in the observance of these events, all government 
agencies are encouraged to extend their full support by participating in the 
remote/virtual activities enumerated in CSC Announcement No. 21, s. 2020. 
 
For more information, agencies may coordinate with Ms. Ruth Limson-Marayag 
and/or Ms. Celaine Cabrera, CWC Public Affairs and Information Office (PAIO), 
through email at paio@cwc.gov.ph or through their mobile numbers 0906-3799742 
and 0927-6394079, respectively. 
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